
RECOMMENDED NON-INVASIVE 
LANDSCAPING PLANTS 

The Hartford Conservation Commission 
compiled this list as a guide for landowners. 
It is by no means a complete list — there 
are many more species than space permits. 
Most of the plants listed are native species 
and play an important role providing food 
and nectar crucial for maintaining the 
biodiversity of our wildlife.  

Native plants are becoming more common 
at local and mail-order nurseries. Encourage 
your nursery to sell native plants; if enough 
of us make requests, they will offer a better 
selection of native plants.

Never collect wild plants and make sure 
plants purchased from nurseries are not wild 
collected.

INFORMATION ABOUT
NON-INVASIVE PLANTS:

http://www.newfs.org/protect/invasive-plants/
alernatives-to-invasives-in-the-landscape

Coneflower

Hobblebush

Maidenhair Fern
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Blue Flag Iris

Winterberry

Butterfly Weed
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Cardinal Flower








